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 Dear Data-Manager and UNICA Friend, 
 
You are responsible for completing your national FILM and WORLD MINUTE MOVIE 
CUP entry forms online. 
If someone else out of your organization is taking over the film registration, please let us 
know immediately. 
We need their personal data including e-mail address. 
 
The online REGISTRATION of all UNICA FILMS is only possible between 1 and 31 
March 2023. 

  

Films: 
It is the responsibility of the national organization to ensure that the films reach 
films@unica1937.org electronically through the free “Infomaniak Swiss Transfer” 
www.swisstransfer.com/en service. 
 
NEW: You, Data-Manager, must send all films between 1 and 30 April 2023. 
If possible, all together at once. 

  

Attached: 2 PDF with all detailed information. 

Best regards 
UNICA Committee 

info@unica1937.org 


